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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

OCEAN HOUSE BILL OF LADING RELEASE 
DEPLOYMENT POSTPONED  
March 23, 2023, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that the U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) has postponed the deployment 
of the Ocean House Bill of Lading (OHBOL) Release, including the Container Freight Station (CFS) User 
Interface (UI), until June 4, 2023.  

Since 2011, NVOCCs and VOCCs have been working diligently with CBP and trade organizations to 
obtain visibility of cargo release at the lowest level, i.e., OHBOL release level. Instead of filing against 
a master bill of lading, the OHBOL release will allow importers and brokers to file CBP-authorized 
movements directly against an OHBOL. The CBP-authorized movement at the OHBOL level can be 
partial or full bill quantity. 

The goal of the OHBOL Release is not to change liabilities under current regulations but instead to 
expedite the physical release of the merchandise from the VOCC and ocean terminal operator to 
facilitate cargo movement.  

For more information, please go to: 

U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) Bulletin: CSMS # 55129908  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://content.govdelivery.com/bulletins/gd/USDHSCBP-3493734?wgt_ref=USDHSCBP_WIDGET_2
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